
 

Welcome to the Auckland Showgrounds – it’s great to have you back 

We all have a shared responsibility in helping beat the spread of the pandemic, so we’ve made a few 
changes to keep everyone safe when visiting: 

 Scan  
All visitors are required to scan the QR code on the NZ COVID Tracer app as you arrive and turn Bluetooth 
tracing on. Paper register will also be available 

 Be responsible  
We encourage all visitors to continue to wear a face covering during your visit to the Auckland 
Showgrounds.  

 Practice good hygiene 

Wash your hands thoroughly and use our free hand sanitiser stations.  

 Respect other visitors 
Keep your distance and appreciate that some people may still be apprehensive.  

Please remember: if you’re feeling unwell, do not visit the Auckland 
Showgrounds, stay home. 

Our teams are working hard to make this a comfortable visitor experience for everyone, and we thank you 
for your assistance with these measures.  

We confirm we have complied with the government’s guidance on managing the risk of COVID-19. 

 


